ETHICS

To:

Andrew Burgess

Subject:

RE: Request An Opinon - Andrew Burgess (CTAC member)

ING 04-86

Our office does not handle Sunshine Law questions, but you have the right to attend public meetings convened by other public boards.

Robert Meyers, Executive Director Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust

----Original Message----

From: Andrew Burgess [mailto:asburgess@earthlink.net]

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2004 10:58 AM

To: ethics@miamidade.gov

Subject: Request An Opinon - Andrew Burgess (CTAC member)

Ηi.

I would like an opinion about attending a publicly held CITT meeting this Wednesday, July 14, 2004 @ 3:00 PM where myself and fellow CTAC members may be present.

Being that it's a publicly held meeting, I don't believe a conflict exists with the Sunshine Law but I respectfully requests an opinion on this matter.

Thanks

Andrew Burgess